Dear Students,
For those of you considering internship course this summer:
The class will be online.
The field work internship will also be online. 
Please contact Prof. Nicolaou ASAP to get started at (917) 881-1102 and at snicolaou@citytech.cuny.edu.  If you email her, please provide your phone number too.
Note:
There have always been numerous online, remote internship positions.  Employers do not have the space for another desk/person onsite and most work from their home offices.  Also, employers are not always in the city especially in the summer. They work remotely with employees and clients.
Due to the Coronavirus, there will be even more opportunities to work remotely as many employers will choose to continue working as they have this spring.
If you are considering taking the internship course this summer, please contact Prof. Nicolaou ASAP, to help direct you.  Also, many students working remotely this semester are done or almost completed with their internship and you can continue in their place.   
Please keep in mind, the process for applying for an internship takes time as employers are busy so do get a head start.
It is important to start now.  Also, keep in mind the internship may start a month before the course begins.  Now is a good time to apply so that you can begin accumulating hours.
A phone conversation with Prof. Nicolaou is best to help you with an internship that fits your skills and availability.
Again, she can be reached at (917) 881-1102 and at snicolaou@citytech.cuny.edu.  If you email her, please provide your phone number too.
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